
CLUB MEETING SUMMARY 9/13/12 

JEFF HERRING  Our Voler Representative arrived around 6 PM and set up several racks of Voler Clothing … Members 

began arriving and Jeff assisted them as they ask questions and tried on clothing samples… Jeff stayed until after 9pm 

continuing to assist members with fitting and questions… thank you Jeff!! 

Members arrived over the next hour and tried on clothing, enjoyed pizza and snacks, drank beverages, and socialized…  

BETWEEN 40 -50 PEOPLE ATTENDED THE MEETING 

At approximately 7:10 the Canyon Velo Meeting was started… 

A power point presentation was displayed on the big screen TV in the Family Room… 

MEETING REVIEW… 

THE AGENDA WAS BRIEFLY REVIEW ED BY CARL MOLER 

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS… JEFF HERRING AND A NUMBER OF NEW MEMBERS AND PERSPECTIVE 

MEMBERs WERE INTRODUCED… 

CARL MOLER BRIEFLY INTRODUCED AND IDENTIFIED THE CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS AND 

THEIR DUTIES 

THANKS WAS GIVEN TO OUR CLUB SPONSORS 

TWO NEW CLUB SPONSORS WERE IDENTIFIED AND INTRODUCED… ORTHOPEADIC SPORTS MEDICINE – NIMISH 

KADAKIA MD AND STONER PINSTRIPING –BRIAN  STONER…  

CURRENT AND CONTINUING CLUB SPONSORS WERE ALSO IDENTIFIED … ANAHEIM HILLS BIKE SHOP, NEW WEST 

PAINTING, PATMAN FILMS, SEAFOOD DIMENSIONS, TWO WHEELER DEALER, AND YORBA LINDA PHYSICAL THERAPY 

NEXT THE CLUB PICTURE WAS DISCUSSED--- 

DATE:   SATURDAY OCTOBER 27TH  

TIME:  7 AM 

LOCATION:  SANTA ANA RIVER TRAIL (North side /East of Imperial Hiway by the rest area) 

TRADITIONAL TOM’S FARM (Conversation Pace) RIDE TO FOLLOW 

CLUB DISCOUNT OPPORTUNITIES 

ROAD I.D. PRODUCTS—ALL CLUB MEMBERS MAY BUY ANY ROAD ID PRODUCTS AT A 20% DISCOUNT … THE 20 

DAY ORDER WINDOW OPENED ON MONDAY 9/17/12 

–ANAHEIM HILLS BIKE SHOP IS OFFERING A HELMET DISCOUNT OPPORTUNITY FOR CLUB MEMBERS… 

MET ESTRO HELMET—BLACK/WHITE COLOR –MEDIUM/LARGE SIZES—$145 RETAIL  $75 TO CV MEMBERS  

 CLOSES 9/25/13 



2013 KIT INFORMATION 

JEFF HERRING OUR VOLER DISCUSSED CLOTHING OPTIONS AND ANSWERED QUESTIONS…MOST OF WHAT HE COVERED 

IS INCLUDED IN THE CLOTHING LINK EMAIL THAT WAS SENT OUT TO MEMBERS… 

CARL MOLER PRESENTED GENERAL INFO RE: THE 2013 KIT DESIGN 

Earlier this year Charlie, Mike Son, and Carl met for an hour or so and came up with some design ideas on Mike’s 

computer… the Board met and reviewed the designs and designated one design concept to be developed  further… 

Principles /Philosophy 

It is believed that while some change is often good… it is also believed that the motto of “if it aint broke, don’t fix it” also 

makes a lot of sense at times as well… a number of clubs… Canyon included (in the past) have experimented with new 

radically different designs on almost yearly basis with often very mixed and sometimes negative outcomes… Canyon 

Velo now has a successful design … the philosophy is to tweak the design but keep the brands and general color scheme 

in place… so… the plan for 2013 is….  

Keep “continuity of design” this year…same combination of colors (Gray, Black, Blue) Keep CV “Brands” in place… CV 

Logos ( larger on the back and revert to the logo design on the 25th anniversary jersey) , Pink Arm Band (To left arm for 

visibility per Sue Griesbach) and term “always remember” …   

The kit color combination will remain similar to that of the club kits since the 25th Anniversary version to maintain 

“jersey compatibility” within the peloton on club rides… Probably a much darker Gray base than 2012 with less contrast 

between the gray and black dots… the board felt that the dots are important to give “texture” to the design… also want 

to emphasize transitioning from lighter at the top of the jersey to very dark at the bottom to allow the jersey and shorts 

to blend together well… same basic design of shorts as 2012 with the different blend of the color scheme… 

Sponsor Logo placement to be determined… as said the goal is to have all of our recent club jerseys be compatible on 

club rides… no stark differences… with the CV Logo consistent…  so it is obvious that we are all on the same club… 

The board also liked a couple of concepts that Mike Son put together that are a greater change from our present design 

but still emphasize the color scheme and logos… our goal will be to continue to develop those concepts with a possible 

goal of implementing such a design for 2014… 

BOARD MEMBER UPDATES 

CARL MOLER— 

Roger Millikan Race--- Velo Avanti no longer will co-sponsor the race--- we are currently exploring other options… 

updates to follow when we have them… 

 Race Reimbursement Policy ..The board is reviewing the policy as it does every year… will update members when we 

have updates…Remember to submit your request for race reimbursement for this year if you haven’t already $50 

max.   

CLUB BANQUET WILL BE IN JANUARY …more info to follow … 

 Possible Sherri Norton Memorial ride …First Saturday in November… cleared with Mark Norton and now will clear it 

with Sherri’s family if possible… 



ED KISSEE… CONGRATULATIONS TO ED, PAUL LEEK, BOB BURRIS, AND  ERNIE L (?) ON WINNING THE  FIESTA ISLAND 4 

MAN 180+TTT LAST SATURDAY… READ ALL ABOUT IT ON “AS THE WHEELS SPIN” ON THE WEBSITE 

HANS JORGENSEN—Hans discussed the membership process and the positive state of Canyon Velo right now… it should 

be noted that Hans did a lot of work at the meeting signing up new and continuing members… 

PAT MEANGER—Carl Moler had a senior moment and skipped over Pat… and Pat seemed happy with that oversight… 

but as Sue Greisbach emphasized please send in any ride or cycling oriented pictures to Pat for posting on the website… 

SCOTT GUYETT—Had Daddy duties and couldn’t attend… 

WES KRINDLE—Another Senior moment for Carl…  skipped Wes as well… Wes will be assisting with the Club Photo and 

other club projects …  

SUE GRIESBACH… Sue showed and discussed the Home page of the website… also asked that club members submit 

stories and pictures to be posted… the pictures go to Pat Meanger 

RICH SAVITT—Rich presented the first “Escape from Irvine” ride plan… you should have all received another email 

recently outlining the planned ride with the La Grange Cycling Club in Los Angeles …Rich also reminded of the chance to 

see the Elite Track Championships at the Carson Velodrome Sept. 27-30 

OPEN FORUM…  

KEVIN STRAND BROUGHT UP THE IDEA OF MEMBERS TARGETING A CENTURY RIDE AS A TEAM… 

SUE GRIESBACH THOUGHT A CLUB OUTING TO THE VELODROME MIGHT BE A GOOD DEAL… 

THE OFFICIAL MEETING ENDED AT APPROXIMATELY 8:15 PM… 

 THE CLUB CLOTHING FITTING OPPORTUNITY CONTINUED…  

THE SOCIAL PART OF THE MEETING CONTINUED AS WELL WITH THE LAST PARTICIPANTS HEADING OUT AROUND 10:45…  

A GREAT EVENING WAS HAD BY ALL… THANKS TO ALL MEMBERS WHO COULD ATTEND…  SEE YOU NEXT TIME…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


